
DISCUSSION/ACTION 

 
         

  

Office of the Superintendent of Schools 

 MONTGOMERY COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 Rockville, Maryland 

 

 October 5, 2021 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Members of the Board of Education 

 

From: Monifa B. McKnight, Interim Superintendent of Schools 

 

Subject: Preliminary Plans Presentation—Silver Spring International Middle School  

Addition Project 

 

 

WHEREAS, The architect for the proposed Silver Spring International Middle School Addition 

project, RRMM Architects, P.C., located in Chesapeake, Virginia, has prepared a schematic design 

in accordance with the educational specifications; and  

 

WHEREAS, The Silver Spring International Middle School Addition project Facility Advisory 

Committee has provided input for the proposed schematic design; now therefore be it 

 

Resolved, That the Board of Education approve the preliminary plans report for the  

Silver Spring International Middle School Addition project, developed by RRMM Architects, P.C. 

 

MBM:ESD:SPA:lmt 

 


